
 

Addendum #1 
 

To: Prospective Bidders 

From: Paul Schenkel – Commissioner of Public Works 

Date: March 20, 2020 

Re: Addendum #1 for the Town of Pittsford Refuse and Recycling Services for Town Facilities Bid 

 

 

Original bid opening date for the Town of Pittsford Refuse and Recycling Services for Town 

Facilities Bid was April 9, 2020.  Due to the current state of the Covid-19 Pandemic, the bid opening date 

has been pushed to Thursday, April 30, 2020 at 11:30 AM 

 

Questions regarding this Addendum or the Bid Specifications can be directed to Paul Schenkel at 

585-248-6250 or by email at pschenkel@townofpittsford.org.  Addendum must be signed, dated and 

delivered with the Bid Sheet. 
 

 

 

Signature        Date     
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